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Community Updates  

August 2019 

CAMBRIAN/BURBANK 

The D4 Team and I had a great time talking with neighbors at National Night Out in the Burbank 

neighborhood on August 6. Thanks to everyone who came out to connect with their communities and 

us. 

The D4 Team and I had fun at Celebrate Cambrian on August 25. This was a great community event for 

all ages.   

On August 29 I made my formal introduction to the Oster Neighborhood Association at their first 

meeting as an association. Congratulations!  

WEST SAN JOSE 

On August 6 I had a delightful time at a special Story Time reading to our County’s youngest residents at 

the West Valley Branch Library.  

The D4 Team and I had a great time talking with neighbors at National Night Out on August 6. We visited 

the Shasta Hanchett, Willow Glen and Buena Vista neighborhoods.  

Thank you to everyone who stopped by to chat with me at the Willow Glen Farmers’ Market on August 

10 during my Food for Thought sidewalk hours. My next Food for Thought hours will be at the Willow 

Glen Farmers’ Market on October 12. There will be no Food for Thought in September.  

I just love reading to our county’s youngest residents! On August 15, I participated in a special Story 

Time at the Willow Glen Library. I read and sang with children as part of my summer literacy campaign 

#D4Reads.  

My staff gave an update at the Lynhaven Neighborhood Association on August 15 and shared resources 

for the community, including information about County services for unhoused individuals and families.  

Thank you to everyone who came out for Stroll the Alameda on August 18. It was great for me and my 

staff to meet new people and say hello to familiar faces.  

I presented certificates to 32 students from the Moreland School District on August 27 for their 

participation my D4 Arts For All rotating art gallery. Their artwork was installed in my office during the 

summer.  

I look forward to seeing everyone at the September 22 Viva Calle event and making my formal 

introduction to the Moreland West Neighborhood Association on September 26. 

 

 

http://www.supervisorellenberg.org/
https://natw.org/
https://www.facebook.com/CelebrateCambrian/
https://www.facebook.com/OsterNA/
https://www.sjpl.org/westvalley
https://uvfm.org/willow-glen-saturday/
https://uvfm.org/willow-glen-saturday/
https://uvfm.org/willow-glen-saturday/
https://www.sjpl.org/willowglen
http://www.lynhaven.org/
http://www.shpna.org/strollthealameda/?fbclid=IwAR38RFRbKlx34m1EkPVuAdVMfYhnc3Jq7Ro_5P6lkhQchJAehCm-ANOqywQ
https://www.moreland.org/
https://flic.kr/s/aHsmG9hwpP
https://www.vivacallesj.org/the-event/thank-you
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CAMPBELL 

On August 5 I gave my formal introduction to the San Tomas West Neighborhood Association. Residents 

also heard from the Campbell and San Jose police departments about how to avoid property crimes.  

With a heavy heart, I said a few words at a vigil for the victims of Gilroy, El Paso and Dayton on August 

10.  

Community members and I cleaned part of the Los Gatos Creek Trail on August 24 at Senator Jim Beall’s 

Annual Creek Clean Up.  

I spoke at the Senior’s Agenda Network Summit on August 28 about the importance of ensuring that we 

are intentionally meeting the particular needs of our seniors who are members of the LGBTQ 

community.  

I’m looking forward to attending Campbell’s State of the City on September 26. 

SANTA CLARA 

On August 8 I spoke at the Health Workforce Summit at Santa Clara University.  

I look forward to speaking at the Vaping Epidemic Summit on September 13 and I hope to see everyone 

at the Parade of Champions on September 28.  

 

Have an upcoming community meeting or event you'd like me to attend? 
Email my Communications Director Mayra Flores at mayra.flores@bos.sccgov.org with the subject line 

“D4 Events”. 
 

 

http://www.supervisorellenberg.org/
https://www.facebook.com/SanTomasWest/?__tn__=%2Cd%2CP-R&eid=ARAJx8L1IJFlar1DICk1Jup-4T1jX5EBh4ag94zCw3X0vBJMtlf96Q5erNOJ4xl3xt-oepDnz2Id9H6J
https://sd15.senate.ca.gov/
mailto:mayra.flores@bos.sccgov.org

